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Dear Mr. and Mrs. Gliksman, 
 
I received both of your letters. Please do not feel desperate and do not be stressed out. “Es 
wird nicht so heist gegeten, wie heist gekreht” [Yiddish: It is not given what is right - 
U.M.], as the saying goes. The indictment does not mean conviction. Based on your letters, 
I believe that the indictment will be brought to the Jewish Court of Honor.  
 
As soon as the indictment arrives to the Jewish Court of Honor I shall see into the entire 
case and then notify you about the date of our meeting. In case you receive a copy of the 
indictment please let me know straight away. Ten days after you received the indictment 
you have the right to submit a letter with the names of witnesses.   If so I will immediately 
give you a date of or meeting and we will talk about everything.  
 
With regard to Dr. Opatowski it is advisable that he submits a statement to the Jewish 
Council in Italy. His signature has to be authenticated by the Jewish Council of Italy. Of 
course we will have time to talk about that during our meeting.  
 
 
Best regards,  
 
 
P.S. I attached the letter from Dr. Opatowski.  


